Tuscola Township
Parks and Recreation Commission

March 18, 2021

The March 18, 2021 meeting of the Tuscola Township Parks and recreation Commission was
called to order by Gary Hicke , at 6 P.M. All Members were present, Justin Reinert, Gerald
Peterson, Tom Asperger, James Rodammer, Gary Hicks.

The minutes of the February 10", were passed out, and read. A motion by Assperger
seconded by Gary Hicks to approved and placed on file motion carried by all.

There was some discussion of the expansion and design of the parking area for the canoes drop
off. Tom Asperger is going to come up with a drawing for the commission to review at our next
meeting. There was also discussion on the BAT and BIRD HOUSES.

All members of the Parks and Rec Commission were sworn in except for Jim Rddammer .

The Parks and Rec budget was discussed That budge is $18,000.

A request for Engineered woodchips and bids were put out for the base under the playground.
A motion to buy (1) teather ball setup by the ball diamonds.

Justin Reinert to check with the state on the requirements’.. Justin is going to see who to
contact and what paperwork will be needed to move and/or improve the parking at the river.
Tom will also get a cost of the asphalt for this project for the budget. (about $20000).

The Commission was asked by the board to review their meeting schedule for the year. The
commission is going to expand their meeting by three this year from 6 to 9 meetings.

The board is looking into the policy of bidding out projects from the twp.

Next meeting will be April 15th", 2021 at 7:P.M.

Jerry Peterson




